
  

Service upgrade announcement for your account. 
 

 

 

  

SERVICE NOTICE: YOUR BILL PAY IS BEING 
UPGRADED. 

Starting 06/24/2019, you’ll have a new and better way to pay bills. 
  

  

 

  
 

 

  
 

   

 

 

Soon you will have access to an easier, faster and more convenient way to pay bills. Because on 
06/24/2019, your account will be automatically upgraded free of charge. 

PRIOR TO THE UPGRADE, YOU’LL WANT TO: 
 

  

PRINT OUT hard copies of your payment history. PLEASE NOTE: Bill Pay will be 
unavailable between 1PM ET on 6/21/19 and 8AM ET on 6/24/19. 
  

  

AFTER THE AUTOMATIC UPGRADE, YOU’LL NEED TO: 
 

  

VERIFY all your payee names, addresses and account numbers. 
This will help avoid disruptions to your scheduled payments. 
  

SET UP new eBills for your payees. 
With eBill you can view, pay and track bills online. 
  

USE the Pay a Person feature. 
It lets you send money to anyone using their email or mobile phone number. 
  

  

  

  

https://www.billpaysite.com/v3/Tutorials/ShowDemo?instID=42387&demoTag=CG3&eBill=&PROMOCODE2=CON


Learn more about your upgraded Bill Pay. 

View a quick demo to see how to pay a bill, pay a person, 
set up Bill Pay alerts and more. 

  
We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions regarding this upgrade, please 
contact us at 954-267-8101. Thank you for choosing 
American National Bank for your financial needs. We’re 
excited to serve you even better with our upgraded Bill Pay 
service. 
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